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9/7 - Back to School Ni
(Come see us in t gym to say
hi and grab unlforms swag!)

9/24 - CBA @ Phils/Mets
10/31 - Halloween Party / Parade

11/16 - Moms’ Night Out
Wine & Weave

12/8 - Teacher Appreciation Lunch
(we will need class coverage)

9/12 - First PAC Meeting of the new year.
*All are invited to attend*
Tentatively 6pm in person at CBA.

Beginning in October, meetings will be held
the first Tuesday of the mont , primarily at
7pm via ZOOM.

Sheena Neill - President
Trey, 4th Grade

Lindsey Rauch - Vice President
Carter, 3rd grade

Julie Beale - Treasurer
Hope, 1st grade - Hunter, 5th grade

Lauren Miles - Secretary
Grayson, 3rd grade

Suzie Zarogiannis - Used Uniform
Ava, 3rd grade Coordinator
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chapacpresident@gmail.com
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PHILLIES GAME!

Phillies vs NY Mets!

Join us on Sunday 9/24 at 1:05pm as CBA takes over the
BANK! Let's get together and root, root, root for our
Phillies! Tickets will go fast...

Purchase yours today on our Square site!

FAMILY DIRECTORY

We understand that our families value our CBA community
and are looking for ways to connect with one another. We
would like to be able to share contact information via a
CBA Directory. If you would like to be included, please add
your information! THIS IS OPTIONAL

*All information given is for CBA families only.

Click the link to enter your info!

HOMEROOM PARENT

Being a Homeroom Parent is a new and exciting
opportunity to make a difference for our students,
teachers and our school. Homeroom Parents will help our
Parent Advisory Council, and facilitate communication the
teacher and other classroom parents.

USED UNIFORMS

Please drop off your gently used uniforms at school!
We will have our stash out to sell at Back to School Night!
$1 khakis, $5 for everything else!

Abeut the PAC

The Chesterbrook Academy Parent Advisory Council (CBA PAC) is a group
of parents/guardians that works year round to organize and orchestrate
school events for the students and faculty!

Our typical lineup includes: Used uniform sale, Teacher
appreciation/birthday gifts, Halloween festivities, Nothing Bundt Cake
sale, Thanksgiving Meal, Dining Nights out, Auntie Anne’s Pretzel Kit sale,
Penny Wars, Hershey Park group discount tickets, Yearbook, and the
Spring Fling!

Each month following our PAC Meeting, we will put out a newsletter
highlighting important meeting minutes and upcoming events.




